
 

 

 

Press Communiqué 

Interchange Constructions and Improvements along M3-A14 Corridor                              

at Ebene (Design-Build/Turnkey) 

The public is hereby informed that excavation and construction works would be undertaken 
by Sinohydro Corporation (Mauritius) Limited with regards to the Interchange of the 
Constructions and Improvements to be carried out along M3 - A14 Corridor at Ebene, 
for a period of 7 months with effect from 22 August 2022. 

The works would be carried out off-road and would cause a minimum disturbance to the 
existing traffic. 
 
The necessary traffic signs would be set up and Police would be present to inform and guide 
road users. Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the works 
area and to drive within the prevailing speed limit. 

The Ministry regrets any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual cooperation of the 
public.     

 
    Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail

  

                 18 August 2022
    

 


